
<National University of Singapore visited UOEH, Japan > 
 
From March 19 to 24, 13 occupational medicine residents from the National University of Singapore 
visited our university to learn about occupational medicine. During their stay, they made a courtesy call 
on the President Yutaka Otsuji and they attended a lecture on occupational medicine. 
They also visited the Western Japan Industrial Hygiene Association, Tagawa Coal History Museum and 
toured the Minamata Disease Municipal Museum and Minamata Disease Archives to learn about 
Minamata disease. Although the weather was chilly and cloudy during their stay, participants satisfied 
their stay in UOEH and other visited areas. It is hoped that this visit will lead to future joint research 
and exchange. 
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